Hello NTMS

It does seem like the Texas summer has once again been very long. Many many days of over 100 degrees. Despite the heat there seemed to be an abundance of ops that got on during the ARRL UHF contest. Thanks to Eric, NM5M, once again for motivating the troops! 

Looking back at the beginning of summer when all this heat started there was HAMCOM which for the first time was held at the Plano Centre in Plano, TX. It seemed that the NTMS presentations were fairly well attended even though a shorter 2 hour session might have been better in terms of attention span of the newcomer and the folks that were just looking for a break from the heat. I would like to thank our speakers for their excellent presentations including Kent Britain WA5VJB, Eric Silverthorne  NM5M, Steve Hicks N5AC, Bob Gormley WA5YWC, and Steve Gradijan WB5KIA.  It was nice having a booth out in the main hallway to enhance our visibility amongst the attendees. I appreciate the help from all those that helped man the booth. I just hope they figure out the parking issue for next year. Maybe they should make a donation to the junior college across the street so that overflow parking will be within walking distance and not require a bus across town. 

The next meeting of the North Texas Microwave Society will be this Saturday, August 12th at the University of North Texas Student Union Building in Room 413. The informal swap and bull session will start at noon followed by technical presentations and project reports starting at 1PM. The technical program is shaping up as  follows.

Program and Projects

Machining a 76 GHz W2IMU feed by Jim Hudson WA5JAT

ARRL UHF Contest Summary and planning for the August and September ARRL 10 GHz and Up Contest by Eric Silverthorne NM5M 

Dream Contest Site for the September VHF Contest by Kent Britain WA5VJB

Results of the NTMS Member Survey by Steve Hicks N5AC

Loop Yagi Project by Ross Pounders K5ZSJ and Al Ward W5LUA

We will not have a meeting in September as it is already a busy month with Holidays and the ARRL VHF contest on September 9th and 10th and the second half of the ARRL 10 GHz and above contest on September 16th and 17th. I have just heard that Bob Gormley WA5YWC will be attending the Mena, Arkansas hamfest which is as always the same weekend as the September ARRL VHF contest. Bob promises to bring his 10 GHz equipment for those that are interested in working EM24 on 10 GHz. The Queen Wilhelmina lodge in Mena is located at about 2450 ft in EM24tq which is about 165 miles from the North Dallas area. Please contact Bob if you are interested in EM24.  

The Midwest VHF-UHF Microwave Society will be hosting Microwave Update in 2006. The event is being held in Dayton, Ohio the weekend of October 20, 21, and 22. This is the premier microwave conference of the year where you will get a chance to listen to and learn from some of the top microwave operators in the world. Please see www.microwaveupdate.org  for the latest information. 

See you this Saturday starting at noon at the University of North Texas Student Union Building.
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